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First of all, thank you for your careful guidance of this article. Revision has been 

made according to the suggestions of the reviewer: 
 

Reviewer: 03360012 

 

This is an interesting study about the association between systemic immune 

inflammation index, ratio of lymphocytes to monocytes, ratio of LMR to LDH 

and prognosis of patients with diffuse large B-cell lymphoma. The study is well 

designed. The results are discussed with updated references. Before 

publication, a minor editing is required. 

 

Reviewer: 06140404 

 

Most diffuse large B-cell lymphoma patients can achieve a complete response 

after first-line treatment. And finding effective biomarkers to predict the 

prognosis and recurrence of diffuse large B-cell lymphoma among patients is 

still needed. Studies show that the ratio of lymphocytes to monocytes can best 

reflect the host immune state, thus can be an effective prognostic marker in 

diffuse large B-cell lymphoma patients. The systemic immune inflammation 

index is a comprehensive inflammatory marker based on peripheral blood 

neutrophils, platelets and lymphocytes count, which can be used to predict the 

clinical prognosis of non-small cell lung cancer, gastric cancer, pancreatic 

cancer and many other solid tumors. In this study, the authors explored and 

discussed the association between SII, LMR, LMR/LDH, and prognosis of 



diffuse large B-cell lymphoma patients. The study is over all very interesting. 

The manuscript is very well written. Some minor comments: 1. A minor 

language polishing should be revised. 2. The images are too small, please check 

and update. 3. The references should edited and updated. 

 

After receiving the comments, we read the article carefully and found some 

small loopholes in the language of the article and made modifications. I 

checked and updated the images. And I changed the style of the references. 

 

According to the suggestion, we changed the relavant description. 

 

Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of 

Clinical Cases. 
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Xiaobo Wu 


